
Date: 2/0272017 

Attendees: Dina Cutting, Susan Makenzie, Steve Small, Luke Prince,  and Curtis Shepard 

6 PM meeting started 

Reviewed Steve’s financial report.   

Basketball season went smoothly.  Steve to follow up with coaches on a report that the third grade and 
4th grade did not get along well. 

Ski program also went well.  Sarah Crocket wants to arrange a meeting to discuss the program. 

Steve mentioned Rusty Keith stepping down and will likely be a committee for next year.  Committee 
discuss impact of adding extra weeks, adding skills level which is some of the feedback Steve has 
received. 

Baseball: Signups to start soon after 3/1.  Talked about impact of Thetford and possibly other area towns 
joining the VT Cal Ripken League.  Steve assured will not impact game schedule. 

Optimistic about 5-6 (Majors) baseball team returning to Lyme this year. Tabled making and decision on 
4th graders playing up if players are needed. For this season plan is to keep Lyme in Rec ball for this 
season.  

Steve announced Tom Carlson is returning to Lyme and reach out to Steve about being involved with 
baseball in Lyme.  Very exciting to hear given his experience in the game.  He will be around after 
3/6/2017. 

 

 

  


